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JBB Circular 33/2008 
 
 
To: Chairman and Secretary, Joint Branch Boards 
       Health & Safety Leaders 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
Airwave Survey and password for participants 
 
We have received numerous complaints from members over the reliability of the 
Airwave communication system. It is our intention to survey the membership on the 
perceptions on the reliability. 
 
Please could you bring this hyperlink to the attention of your members.  The survey 
will only take a couple of minutes to complete and will run from now until 28 April 
2008: https://www.questback.com/policefederationofengland/airwave/  
 
The password is ‘Airwave’. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
John Francis 
General Secretary 
 


